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MEETING/ QUORUM NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF ROCHESTER BOARD 
 

Monday, January 18, 2016 
6:30 p.m.  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the members of the 
Village of Rochester Board will be attending an educational 
presentation on M.A.B.A.S. (the Mutual Aid Box Alarm System) which 
will be conducted by the South Shore M.A.B.A.S. Coordinator on  
Monday, January 18th beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Rochester Village 
Hall, 300 W. Spring Street, Rochester, Wisconsin. 
 
 
There will be no action taken by the Village Board. 
 
Note:   Public is welcome to attend. 
 
 
 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of 
the municipality may be in attendance at the above stated meeting to gather information; no action 
will be taken. 
 
Please note:  Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled 
individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information, or to request this 
service, please contact the Village Hall at 262-534-2431. 

 
 
Betty J. Novy, MMC, CMTW, WCPC 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
Posted: January 15, 2016 
 
 

Village of Rochester
 
300 W. Spring Street (262) 534-2431  Phone 
P.O. Box 65  (262) 534-4084  Fax 
Rochester, WI  53167 email:  vrochstr@wi.rr.com 
   website:  http://rochesterwi.us 
 

Visions of 
the Future 


